
Sayers, Margery

From: WAYNE <waynebethards@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, June 17, 2015 11:36 AM
To: CounciIMail
Subject: I support CB28-2015

I strongly support passage of CB28-2015 to add e-cigarettes to our smoke-free laws. The reasons
are obvious.

Thank you.

Wayne Bethards
10521 Morning Wind Lane
Columbia, MD 21044-2416
410-730-2173


